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Jessi Tracy

From: Faye Morin <derbytownclerk@derbyvt.org>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 8:05 AM

To: Redistricting2022

Subject: [External] Redistricting

[External] 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am responding to the letter we received for the 2022 Reapportionment (Redistricting) I am not in favor of it especially 

cutting down on representation. Since our district has been Derby, Holland, Morgan, Charleston, and Brownington for 

several years, I think our representative have done really well in representing their needs as well as ours. It’s a big area 

to cover for two to represent and way to too big for just one to do! 

 

If you have any other questions for our Town please email me back. I hope you will consider our feedback and leave it 

the way it is. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Faye Morin 

Town of Derby 

Clerk & Treasurer 

802-+766-4906 

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 


